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Comments I object to this development for the following reasons; Visual impact - being so close to the
southdowns and chichester will affect the character of the area affecting ancient monuments, listed
buildings and sites of scientific areas. New houses - there is already a proposed housing development
of 1500 new homes plus space for an educational and community centre I cannot see how this is
compatible with the proposal of this development. No need for more incinerators - West Sussex
already has capacity for incinerations and meets the needs of west sussex. having more incinirators
will reduce the availability to recycle and meet zero emissions set by the government. alteratives waste
management are available and should be used to reduce waste via much more greener solutions.
Harming air quality - this type of waste management is one of the worst environmental impacts to get
rid of our waste, effecting air pollution and vus impacting on the local health and wellbeing of local
residents. and also going against the government policies of reducing harmful emissions, why when
there are better ways to get rid of waste. Increased lorries - the local roads are already being damaged
and congested due to all the new houses being built in the area, the road are dangerous as it is. The
roads will not be able to cope with the stated and masiviely increased amount of HGVs through the
village. it increases risk of accidents, car and vehicle damage due to poor roads with potholes. there
are stretches of roads throughout the village that have no pedestrian pavements, so people have to
walk on the roads which is a danger to people in the local area. not only this it will increase the carbon
emissions because of the amount of additional vehicles through the village. I cannot see how this fits in
with government policy and should really be considered it this is the way forward, it seems like we are
taking a backwards step to reducing emissions and environmentally reducing our waste.
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